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Date: August 12,201 1 : 03 

TO: atrick H. West, City Manag 

Jim McDonnell, Chief of Poli 

or: Mayor and Members of the City Council 

Subject: CRIME STATISTICS 

In response to a request from Councilmember Gabelich for current crime statistics for 
the Eighth District, the following is provided: 

Crime statistics are compiled, verified and reported to the California Department of 
Justice monthly based on the Federal Bureau of Investigation's Uniform Crime Reporting 
(UCR) criteria. UCR reporting is based on a calendar year from January 1 to December 
31. Monthly and year-to-date statistics are reported and compared to the statistics for 
the previous year, and percentage changes are reported for each crime category. 

Standardized UCR criteria for "Part I" crimes allow comparability between law 
enforcement agencies across the country. Part I crimes include Violent and Property 
Crimes. Violent Crimes include Murder, Rape Robbery and Aggravated Assault. 
Property Crimes include Larcenies (Thefts), Burglaries, Auto Theft, Bicycle Theft and 
Arson. 
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The Long Beach Police Department aggregates the statistics to reflect citywide crime, as 
well as crime by geographic Patrol Division. The reports are generally finalized and 
reported on the 15'~ of each month for the preceding month. The most current statistics 
reflect the statistics for the month of June, as well as the first half of the 201 1 calendar 
year. Attachment A provides a tabular presentation of the most current Long Beach 
crime statistics on a citywide and divisional basis. The North Division statistics include 
the Eighth District. 

The statistics generally reflect continued decreases in the numbers of Violent Crimes, 
but show increases in most categories of Property Crimes. In assessing these statistics, 
it is important to recognize that the 2010 statistics, against which the 2011 statistics are 
being compared, were among the lowest recorded in almost 40 years. While crime 
increases are never acceptable, and significant efforts are being made to reverse the 
current trends, given the current economic challenges confronting the City, the State of 
California and the country, some increases may be unavoidable. 

Attachment B provides a similar tabular comparison of citywide crime totals for the 
January to June timeframe from 2008 to 2011. When you compare the current year 
statistics to those of 2009 and 2008, the current numbers reflect a far more modest 
increase and in many cases, a decrease. 
















